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                                                 July 10, 2019 
 
Ariel Zijp, Farmland Preservation Coordinator 
Buncombe County Soil and Water Conservation District 
49 Mount Carmel Road 
Asheville, NC 28806 
 
Dear Ms. Zijp: 
 
 Thank you for your interest in the N.C. Agricultural Development and Farmland 
Preservation Trust Fund program. Your project with Hart Farm – William Hart Tract was 
approved by our staff and endorsed by the N.C. Agricultural Development and Farmland 
Preservation Advisory Committee. 
 
 I am pleased to inform you that this project has been selected for funding. The 
estimated funding for this project will be $178,745.  
 
 You may be contacted by our staff to adjust your budget, timeline or other 
contractual documents. Contract timeline will be from July 1, 2019 until June 30, 2021.  
 
 If you have any questions or need further clarification, please contact the ADFP 
Trust Fund Office at 919-707-3071. 
 
     

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

    Steven W. Troxler 
                                                                Commissioner 
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July 13, 2018  
  

Mrs. Ariel Zijp  
Farmland Preservation Coordinator  
Buncombe SWCD  
49 Mount Carmel Road  
Suite 101  
Asheville, NC 28806 
 
  
Dear Mrs. Zijp:  
 

Thank you for your interest in the NC Agricultural Development and Farmland 
Preservation Trust Fund program. The Aubrey Wells Farm Project has been approved by 
our staff and endorsed by the NC Agricultural Development and Farmland Preservation 
Advisory Committee. 
  

I am pleased to inform you that this project has been selected for funding. The 
estimated funding for this project will be $198,650.00. 
 

You may be contacted by staff to adjust your budget, timeline or other contractual 
documents. Contract timeline will be from October 1, 2018 until September 30, 2020.  
 

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please contact the ADFP 
Trust Fund Office at 919-707-3071. 
 
 
  

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
                  Steven W. Troxler  
                                                                 Commissioner 
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                                                  July 13, 2018 
 
 

Ms. Ariel Zijp  
Farmland Preservation Coordinator  
Buncombe SWCD  
49 Mount Camel Road  
Suite 101  
Asheville, NC 28806  
 
 
Dear Ms. Zijp:  
 

Thank you for your interest in the NC Agricultural Development and Farmland 
Preservation Trust Fund program. Your Margaret Brown Farm Project has been approved 
by our staff and endorsed by the NC Agricultural Development and Farmland 
Preservation Advisory Committee.  
 

I am pleased to inform you that this project has been selected for funding. The 
estimated funding for this project will be $268,950.00.  
 

You may be contacted by staff to adjust your budget, timeline or other contractual 
documents. Contract timeline will be from October l, 2018 until September 30, 2020.  
 

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please contact the ADFP 
Trust Fund Office at 919-707-3071. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
                 Steven W. Troxler  
                                                               Commissioner 

 
 


